
FAQ n.104962

FAQs:
Lithium Batteries, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
Lithium Battery: Will EASA mandate actions against existing designs?

Answer:
EASA is currently gathering information about existing installations and working
with FAA to determine the potentially existing hazardous cases. The need to
mandate actions against some specific designs is still under review and no decision
has been taken yet.
In case of specific incidents, EASA is already issuing Airworthiness Directives to
improve some current installations in a case by case basis.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/104962
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